
Christmas reminders from 

Non School Uniform Day – Friday 6th December
Please support the Christmas Fayre by donating:

❖ Tombola Prizes
❖ Bottle Prizes
❖ Teddies

POWSA will be outside school on the morning of non-uniform day to 
collect your donations (weather permitting!) ready for the fayre the 

following week.

Christmas Fayre – Friday 13th December 3.30pm –
5.30pm

We would welcome volunteers to help out on the day. A sign-up sheet 
is in the school office.

Please take donations for the cake stall into the school office on the 
day of the fayre.

We will be hosting a Mini Market with craft stalls and a young 
enterprise zone – if you or your child would like a stall please email 

powsa@hotmail.co.uk to book a table.
Bookings are now being taken in the school office for Father 

Christmas. Every child that visits Father Christmas will receive a gift.

Christmas Raffle
Raffle ticket books will be coming home in book bags this week. There 

are lots of wonderful prizes to be won.
Tickets cost £1 each. Please write the name and contact details of 

the person that has bought the ticket on the left-hand side and 
return this part, along with the money, to the office by Thursday 19th

December. 
Please could you return any unsold raffle tickets/books to the office 
so that we can reuse these to sell at the Christmas Fayre, Christmas 

performances, and carol service. 
The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 19th December so that prizes 
can be collected before Christmas. Winners will be contacted by 

telephone or email.

Thank you very much for your continued support of 
POWSA. We look forward to seeing you at the 

Christmas events in the coming weeks.
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